From: Jackie Hughes [mailto:jackiehughes@tresco.co.uk] 
Sent: 13 August 2015 13:04
To: Walton,Lisa
Cc: martin@llewellynharker.com; jon@llewellynharker.com; Dryden, Craig; Leijser,Theo
Subject: Sent on behalf of Robert Dorrien-Smith - New Boat House, Tresco
 
Dear Lisa
 
I have seen the consultation responses in respect of our planning application for the boat house at New Grimsby.
 
The Natural England Response
 
Their response on the face of it is quite extraordinary as it appears the author has no understanding of the island or the proposed development.  However, the way I read it suggests that there is no possible case for an EIA on the basis that:
 
1. The proposed boat house is not in a SSSI
 
1. That it is not in the SAC
 
1. It is not in the Ramsar
 
 
It goes without saying that everywhere in Scilly falls within the AONB and the Heritage Coast designation.
 
MMO Response
 
It would appear that as the revised slipway does not go below high water springs that it does not fall into the MMO jurisdiction.
 
 
Environment Agency Response
 
As stated in the application the opening in the seawall will be blocked at all times except when it is necessary to bring boats up to the new building.  There is therefore no greater risk of flooding than the current situation.
 
 
I hope you will therefore agree that there is no case for an EIA and that the planning application can go forward to the September meeting (please could you confirm the meeting is on the 10th and not the 21st as suggested in your email).
 
With kind regards
 
Robert
 
 
Robert Dorrien-Smith DL
Tresco Estate
Isles of Scilly
TR24 0QQ
Telephone: 01720 424102
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